FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
How much money is given per child on Free School Meals for FSM over the 2021 Christmas holidays in your council? Please give the figure per week. 

Leicester City Council has not given money for all Free School Meals Children over the 2021 Christmas holidays.   Children eligible for Free School meals have access to the Holiday Activity and Food programme. This programme provides food and/or food parcels for those participating.  Children with Education, Health Care Plans who could not participate were provided with a food voucher with a value of £35 to cover the two weeks and two days of the school holidays.  This equates to just under £3 per day including the bank holidays. £14.58 per week. 

All vulnerable families have had access to the Household Support Fund - Household Support Fund (leicester.gov.uk).  Families are provided with food vouchers, support for energy bills and other essentials such as warm clothing and bedding. This information was shared via schools as well as through other media. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
